
 

 

Enquiries: Tourism and Events Team 

Our Ref: REC/00241-004 

 

To the Resident / Business 
Important Information Inside 
Notice of road and car park closure – Luminous Street Festival  
 
 
1 April 2025 
 
Dear Resident / Business, 
 
Road and car park closure: Claremont Town Centre, Luminous Street Festival Community Event   
 
The Town of Claremont is excited to invite you to Luminous Street Festival, an immersive event of family 
fun, neon light installations, illuminated entertainers and more. 
 
The event will take place on April 11 & 12, 5:30pm-8:30pm with activations taking place on Bay View 
Terrace, Maude Jackson Walk, St Quentin Ave, Claremont Quarter Food Lane and parking area located 
outside the old Typika building.  
 
Please be advised that during the hours of 3:30pm-10:00pm on April 11 & 12, the car park located outside 
the old Typika building next to Machi Machi will be closed creating a pedestrian safe space for the event. 
Please inform customers this area will be a Tow Away Zone from these times and to avoid parking in 
the area. 
 
Please be advised that the northern end of Bay View Terrace from the Claremont Hotel till St Quentin 
Avenue will be closed from 2:30pm-11:00pm on April 11 & 12. From 12:30pm event staff will be onsite 
ensuring vehicles parked on Bay View Terrace are out of the event site by 3pm for event bump in to 
commence. Please inform customers this area will be a Tow Away Zone from these times and to 
avoid parking in the area. The Southern end of Bay View Terrace through to St Quentin Ave will still be 
accessible by car. Please note from 11:00pm April 11 – 2:30pm April 12 2 x car bays on Bay View Terrace 
near The Claremont Hotel will be reserved storing some event equipment. 
 
Please also note there may also be higher levels of noise, traffic, parked cars and pedestrians around the 
Town Centre on both these evenings. We understand that this can at times be disruptive, so we thank you 
for your patience and understanding. The aim of the event is to attract audiences into our Town Centre, 
familiarise them with the retail / shops and encourage return visitation. We also encourage businesses if 
able to, to stay open late these two nights to add to the event atmosphere and take advantage of the 
increased foot traffic in the Town Centre. 
 
Please refer to the maps on the next page which highlights the road and car park closures. If you have any 
queries, concerns or would like further information, please contact the Town of Claremont on 9285 4300 
or email events@claremont.wa.gov.au 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Claremont Town Centre Destination Marketing & Events Officer 
 
 

mailto:events@claremont.wa.gov.au


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Appendix 1 Luminous road and car park closure maps. 
 
Bay View Terrace. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking area near old Typika building. 

 

 


